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Greetings,
As a lifetime resident of the City of Whittier I would like to add my opinion on the state of the green leaf
promenade; I would like to continue to keep it closed to traffic. I enjoy the outdoor dining experiences available. I
think it’s good for business as it allows restaurants more patrons then what is available indoors, but more
importantly, I think this is an additional safety provision for patrons. Safety should be the priority when all
considerations are made.
Thank you for your time,
Christina Zavala
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